March 25, 2014

To: Madison County Board of Supervisor

From: Ronnie and Emily Aultman

My name is Ronnie Aultman and I am writing this letter to get a temporary permit to move a 28x80 mobile home to 486b Kearney Park Rd. Flora MS 39071. I would like to have this matter addressed at the next board meeting. I am only asking for a temporary permit because the home will only be mobile for a small amount of time. My wife and I would gladly answer any further questions and we look for the board members cooperation in this matter.

Thank You

Ronnie & Emily Aultman